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PUBLIC HOLIDAY NOTICE 

 
 
The Zimbabwe Stock Exchange Limited (“ZSE”) will not be open on 
Friday 25 October 2019, which has been declared a public holiday. 

Normal trading will resume on Monday 28 October 2019.  
 

All enquiries can be emailed to info@zse.co.zw or 

operations@zse.co.zw 
 

 

 
 

Justin Bgoni 

Chief Executive Officer 

Zimbabwe Stock Exchange 
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